COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th July, 1939.
EMCLOSURES.

Dear Sirs,

I have to inform you I am advised by the Owners
of the s.s."LORD BYRON" that the survey for the assignment
of timber freeboards to this vessel will be held at your
port, and I shall therefore be glad if you will be good
enough to glve the matter your attention.

A memorandum of the timber deck cargo freeboards
assigned to the vessel is enclosed, together iith a list
of the conditions of assigmment, and I await the receipt
of your report on the case in due course.

I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classificetion Committee.

The Surveyors,

BARRY.
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